
Inspector         General         Investigations

If         you         are         a         flag         or         general         officer         in         the         armed         forces,         you         can         expect         to         find         yourself         the
subject         of         an         inspector         general         investigation         at         least         occasionally—it         goes         with         the
territory. You         almost         certainly         will         have         one         or         more         judge         advocates         assigned         to         you,         but         you
must         remember         that         those         judge         advocates         do         not         represent         you         in         your         personal
capacity. Ask         your         judge         advocate         whom         he         or         she         represents         in         a         case         where         you         have
been         accused         of         wrongdoing—the         judge         advocate         will         give         you         a         well-rehearsed         speech         to
the         effect         that         “I         represent         the         U.S.         government,         not         you.” You         cannot         form         an         attorney-client
relationship         with         your         staff         judge         advocate,         and         any         information         that         you         share         with         that         judge
advocate         is not

considered         privileged.If         you         find         yourself         named         in         an         inspector         general         investigation,         you
have         a         great         deal         at         stake—you         may         retain         private         counsel         during         this         time         and         the         military
lawyers         at         Tully         Rinckey         PLLC         understand         the         system         and         will         represent         only         your

interests.Schedule         a         meeting         with         one         of         Tully         Rinckey         PLLC’s         military         law         attorneys         today         by
calling         518-218-7100         or         e-mailing         info@fedattorney.com

.

Contact         us         during         normal         business         hours         via         Skype

.         Click         on         the         image         above         to         schedule         a         time         to         speak         with         an         attorney.


